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 23rd March 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 10  

Let every light shine 

Stars of the week: 
Wrens:Benson for great 
imagination.  
Owls: Dexter for 
working really hard in 
maths assessment  

Skylarks:Rio for 
growing confidence in 
swimming. 
Kestrels: Chelsea for 
great work in maths. 

Writers of the 

week: 

Wrens: Noah  

Owls: Alfie 

Skylarks: Rowan 

Kestrels: Phoebe 
Please feel free to share 
any events that happen 
outside of school that 
need celebrating in 
sharing assembly 
(swimming certificates, 
gradings etc.). 
 

 

 

Pupil and Parent Survey 
We would like to collect parent and pupil comments about what is 
working well at our school and what we could improve upon.  If you 

follow this link, you will find two online surveys on our website from 
24th - 31st March; one for you and one for our pupils. 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/survey/ 
It shouldn't take more than a couple of minutes (there are only 8/9 
questions).  As always, we would also like to remind you that we 

always want to hear of any worries you have, so that we 
can address them before they turn into a much bigger issue.    
 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Wednesday 29th March: Easter service 9am in the church 

(all welcome) 

Wednesday 29th March: Easter Fair 3.30-5pm 

Friday 31st March: Last day of term 

Friday 21st April: EACH coffee morning after sharing 

assembly.  

 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Teamwork   

School Lunches 
Today the new menu will be coming home with your children. 

Please go through the menu with your child and fill in their choices 
on the attached sheet. We would like these back by the end of 

next week ready for the new term. 
 

Lost Property  
Our bin is full to the brim of lost property, there are some lovely 

items needing a home. Each term we are going to have a clear out of 
the bin and donate the unnamed unclaimed items to charity. We will 

be doing this on Friday 31st March. Please come and look to see if 
anything in there belongs to your child.  

 
 

 

Premium sports clubs 
A flyer will be coming out with details of the clubs 

available and you will be able to book these online. 

Thursday’s Taekwondo will take place as normal, if 

your child would like to attend there are spaces 

available, please see Mrs Chalkley.  
 

 

Easter Service 

Our Easter service will be taking place on Wednesday 29th March at 

9am. All are welcome to attend, we will be retelling the Easter story 

and singing hymns. We looking forward to seeing you there.  

Easter Fair  

Friends will be holding 

an Easter Fair after 

school on 

Wednesday 29th 

March after school 

from 3.30pm till 

5pm. We look 

forward to seeing you 

there.  

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/survey/

